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Subject Personnel Changes

Maureen Kotlas, Stony Brook University's Director of Environmental 
Health and Safety, will be leaving the University on August 26th. 
Maureen has accepted a position at the University of Maryland at 
College Park as the Director of Environmental Health and Safety. Gary 
Kaczmarczyk, Assistant Director of Campus Safety, will be the interim 
Director for this unit.

Michael Klein, Stony Brook University's Director of Transportation 
and Parking, will be leaving on September 8th. Mike has accepted a 
position as the Executive Director of the Albany Parking Authority. 
Terence Harrigan, Director of Facilities and Services, will be 
managing this department until a Director is appointed. During this 
period of transition, please contact Terence at 632-1945 if you have 
any questions regarding Transportation and Parking services.

Please join us in wishing both Maureen and Michael continued success 
in their new positions. Their contributions to Stony Brook will be 
remembered.


